
ARP Emergency Funds for Students 

 

Acknowledgement that Morehouse College (College) automatically received the Department of Education’s 

Supplemental Agreement 

The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF III) is authorized by the American Rescue Plan (ARP), 

Public Law 117-2, signed into law on March 11, 2021, providing $39.6 billion in support to institutions of 

higher education to serve students and ensure learning continues during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

ARP funds are in addition to funds authorized by the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 

Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA), Public Law 116-260 and the Coronavirus Aid, Recovery, and Economic 

Security (CARES) Act, Public Law 116-136. Emergency funds available to institutions and their students 

under all emergency funds total $76.2 billion. No action was required by the College to receive these 

supplemental awards. 

 

The total of funds Morehouse College received from the Department of Education for ARP funds to students 

The College received at total of $3,933,560 from the Department pursuant to our Supplemental Agreement for 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the ARP (a)(1) program. 

 

Total amount of federal aid distributed to students for Fall 2021 

As of December 8, 2021, a total of $1,983,375 was distributed to students under the ARP (a)(1) program.  

 

Estimated number of students eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the ARP 

(a)(1) program 

There were 2,537 students at Morehouse College eligible to receive Fall 2021 Emergency Financial Aid Grants 

under the ARP (a)(1) program.  

 

Total number of students who have received Emergency Financial Aid Grants under the ARP (a)(1) program 

2,537 students received a Fall 2021 Emergency Financial Aid Grant under the ARP A (a)(1) program. 

 

Methods used by Morehouse College to determine which students receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants 

and how much they would receive under the ARP (a)(1) program 

Students who were enrolled for the fall 2021 term were eligible for the emergency grant funding.  Students with 

the lowest EFC were prioritized for the greatest amount of funding. 


